
 

 
 

 
Proposition 65 and WADA Compliance Statement 

(This statement does not expire and will only be updated if changes are required) 

 
 
 
To All Graceland Fruit Customers, 
 
California legislation regarding the prohibition of harmful toxic substances, Proposition 
65 was intended to inform California citizens about exposures to chemicals and protect 
the State’s drinking water sources from chemicals known to cause cancer, birth defects 
or other reproductive harm. 
 
This statute states that “no person in the course of doing business shall knowingly and 
intentionally expose any individual to a chemical known to the state (California) to cause 
cancer or reproductive toxicity without first giving a clear and reasonable warning…”  
 
The WADA code prohibits use of certain substances like drugs under pre-clinical or 
clinical trials, peptides, hormones, growth factors, metabolic modulators, cannabinoids, 
etc.  
 
To the best of our knowledge, Graceland Fruit, Inc. products do not contain 
chemicals/substances covered by Proposition 65 and WADA. 
  
Our product’s ingredients are described in our published product specifications. 
    
If you have any questions contact either your Broker or our Customer Service 
Department. 
   
Respectfully, 

 
Christopher J. Oberski 
Corporate Quality Manager 
Graceland Fruit, Inc.  
Phone (231) 352-2044 
Fax (231) 352-4711 
coberski@gracelandfruit.com 


